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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Friends Committee would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support at our first Christmas 
Market, which we feel was very successful. 
 
As many of you will be aware, there were some teething problems, especially with the unpredictable British 
weather but also the gazebos that got blown over by a gust of wind meant we had to move inside the school. 
With some great team work and lots of smiles and positivity, it went off without a hitch and we have received 
some very positive feedback. Looking ahead to next year we hope to continue with a Christmas Market theme but 
keeping it indoors and possibly using some of the classroom areas. 
 
Our final total from this event is a £658.30, this is a great amount and worthy of all the hard work the committee 
put into hosting it. On this note, the committee would like to thank all the parents and family members who 
helped on the day, whether running a stall, setting up or clearing up, it can’t be done without these extra pair of 
hands. 
 
We also would like to thank Hales of Drybrook for supplying lighting, Shane Grindle and the Belfry for cooking the 
meat for the hot roll stall and providing the equipment for us to do this, Nick Williams at N & J meats at the Eski 
Market for providing such good quality meat for our new hot rolls stall, Marie Williams for cooking the vegetarian 
Nut Roast, Sally Smith for donating the teas and coffees, the stall holders for donating prizes for the raffle. 
 
Raffle Winners were: 

£50 cash prize  Verity Brain 
Hamper  Andrew Raynor 
Meal at the Belfry Joshua Walton 
Bear   William Nice 
Quality Street  Emily Stephenson 
Jack Daniels Gift Set Jo Smith 
Prosecco  Sue Roberts 
Sweets   Linda Ingledow 
Teddy Sweets  George Nice 
Dr Who   Hannah Stephenson 
Christmas Tree  Adrian Whitmore 
Cake Stand  Olivia Thorne 
Mirror   Rachel Annis 

 
The Friends Committee would like to wish everyone a Very Happy Christmas and New Year. We look forward to 
seeing you at our 2019 events. We will keep you posted with what is happening! 
 
Enjoy your holidays. 
 
The Friends Committee 
 
 
 
  
 


